
 
 
Addendum No. 3 – Word Removed 
 
RFQ 21-03 Professional Architectural Services for Various Projects of SFSC 
and SFSC Foundation 
 
This Addendum is issued to reflect the removal of the word “anticipated”. 
 
Page 24, Tab 2. Professional Qualifications/Project Staffing, Line #4.  It now reads: 
 
 
(4) Brief resume of key persons, specialists and individual consultants for this project: 
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Deb J. Olson 
Coordinator of Purchasing 
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January 6, 2022 


